
ST. PAUL’S SR. SEC. SCHOOL, PALI 

REMINDER 

 

Dear Parents,           Date : 02/07/2021 

 The online registration for admission in class XI (2021-2022) has 

started.  The last date for online registration is 03/07/2021 (Saturday). 

Detailed instructions & selection list are available on the school website for 

Online Registration. 

 

PRINCIPAL    

 
 


